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       August 31, 2022 
 
We are contacting you because you have purchased a part in the last three years that has had 
a Packaging change. Part number 5975000601 was 91 pieces in the 1274 carton, and now is 83  
pieces in the 913 carton.  
 
 
 
Bridget Kane-Ferrigan, Marketing Strategist  

 

Fair-Rite Products, Corp.  
 

 

 
 




